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Newsletter – 18.05.18 

This Week 

This week the children have been learning about the Royal Wedding.  Today the 

children have been re-enacting the wedding, ballroom dancing, singing the national 

anthem and they have had a tea party with tea and scones.  They all looked fantastic 

dressed in red, white and blue.  We have all enjoyed the celebrations. 

 

As the children have shown a keen interest in the wedding and the royal family, we 

will be continuing with the theme next week.  Please could you watch some of the 

wedding/ highlights with your child so they can join in with the discussions?  

 

The children have made red, white and blue paper chains, decorated crowns, painted 

flags, explored and investigated with flowers and role played being at a wedding/ 

getting married. 

 

WOW Book 

WOW book challenge:  can you watch some of the royal wedding and draw a 

picture and tell an adult about it so they can write in your WOW book what you 

liked about it? 

 

Attendance 

Butterflies were the group with the highest attendance again last week with a 88%.  

Well done to the Butterfly group. 

 

Forest School Session for Parents 

Parents of 3-4 year old children who are currently doing forest school sessions 

should have received an invitation to a forest school session next week.  If you have 

any questions please see Mrs. Auld or Mrs. Whitehead who are our Forest School 

leaders. 

 

Parent Governor 
There are places for 2 parent governors on the governing body of this school.  They are 

elected by the parents of pupils at this school to serve a 2 year term of office.  We 

currently have one vacancy for a parent governor position.   You may, if you wish, put yourself 

forward for election, using the nomination form which can be collected from the nursery 

school office.   

The timetable for the election is:- 

 

1. Nomination form to be returned to me by 1pm on Monday 11th June 2018. 
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2. Ballot papers to be sent to all parents on Tuesday 12th June 2018. 
 (Voting will only take place if there are more nominations than vacancies) 

 

3. Ballot papers to be returned to me by 1pm on Tuesday 29th June 2018. 
 

4. The votes will be counted at 10am on Wednesday 30th June 2018, after which the 

result will be announced. 
 

Governors have an important and influential role to play in the life of our school, and I do 

hope you will be able to take part in this election by becoming a candidate and by casting your 

vote when the time comes. 

 

If you require any further information about being elected to the governing body, please do 

not hesitate to contact me or Mrs. Fletcher. 

 

 

 

Half Term Holiday 

Nursery closes on Friday 25th May for the half term holiday and reopens on Thursday 

7th June. 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support 

Nicola Daniels-Green 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:head@ightenhill-nur.lancs.sch.uk

